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The 2024 Early Career Anatomists Conference in Sunderland was an amazing experience. 

There were so many interesting presentations, including the use of AI in anatomy teaching and 

the use of VR in radiology teaching to name a few. I was also very grateful for the opportunity 

to present my insights into pursuing clinical medicine after my anatomy training, to ensure 

other junior anatomists were aware of these opportunities and the applicable skills that would 

allow them to thrive in that environment. It was also great to see old friends who have gone on 

to teach anatomy to the next generation of anatomists and doctors! This opportunity would 

not have been possible without the Early Career Anatomists bursary and so I am very grateful 

to the conference team and their many sponsors for providing this experience. 


